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Our Ref: DOC/23/18729 

 

9th May 2023 

 

Marcus Crudden 

Executive Director, Price Monitoring and Regulation 

Essential Services Commission 

Level 8, 570 Bourke Street  

Melbourne 3000 

 
Dear Marcus, 

 

RE: 2023-28 Price Submission – Draft Determination  
 

East Gippsland Water appreciates the opportunity to provide this response to the “East Gippsland 

Water Draft Decision: 2023 Water Price Review”.  

 

It is pleasing to note the Commission has accepted our proposals contained in our 2023 Price 

Submission, which was built on a platform of customer engagement, outcomes valued by 

customers, prudent and efficient expenditure and maintaining prices at existing levels.  It is also 

pleasing to note the Commission’s PREMO assessment of our Price Submission was in line with 

our self-assessment. East Gippsland Water has accepted the changes proposed by the Commission 

in the Draft Determination.  

 

As required in our response to the Draft Determination the following information is provided in order 

for the Commission to make its final decision on prices: 
 

Outcomes 

A completed Outcomes Reporting Template has been included with this response.  

 

The completed template includes some minor changes to the wording of measures, for clarity, 

following ESC’s review and as discussed with ESC representative’s on Wednesday 26th April.    

 

We accept the exclusion of the water efficiency rebate program from the guaranteed service levels, 

we will continue to track and report on the value of rebates granted as one of our outcome 

measures.   

 

Efficiency improvement and growth rate 

EGW accepts an efficiency rate of 1 per cent per annum. An updated financial model has been 

included with this response. 

 

Demand 

A high-level overview of our method for growth forecasting is in Section 12.1 of our Price 

Submission. Our growth and water demand figures have been re-assessed using the latest data 

from the Victoria in Future 2022, February 2023 local council (East Gippsland Shire Council) 

projections and our historic customer connections data. Each set of projection data comprises a 

quite large geographic area for East Gippsland, sometimes comprising areas with different growth 

drivers (e.g. coastal and inland towns grouped together) so this approach of using multiple inputs 

allows us to select the growth projection considered most appropriate for each individual district.  
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